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October, 2020 

 

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s): 

 

Subject:  Parent Teacher Conferences (Remote) 

 

With the end of the first quarter right around the corner, Ridgewood High School would like to invite you to Fall Parent 

Teacher Conferences.  Conferences ​provide great insight into your child’s progress and are a wonderful 

opportunity to strengthen the parent-teacher/advisor relationship.  The Fall Parent Teacher conferences 

this year will “look” a little different.  Families will have the opportunity to meet with teachers remotely via 

ZOOM.  Families will login to Skyward Family Access, click on their student’s schedule, and choose the 

teachers you would like to meet with.  Step by step instructions are included with this letter.  We are hosting 

ZOOM conferences over two days to accommodate family schedules.  Dates and times are listed below: 

 

Wednesday, October 21, 2020 

1:10 to 3:15 p.m. 

 

and 

 

Thursday, October 22, 2020 

 4:30 - 7:30 p.m. 

  

As we continue our efforts to be environmentally conscious, paper copies of the report cards will not be provided. 

Report cards will be accessible via our online student information system, Skyward.  Please log into Skyward in 

advance of the Conference to review and/or print your student’s reports cards. 

 

Students are welcome and encouraged to participate remotely in the conferences with their parents/guardians and to 

be an active part of the discussion about their academic progress.  If, for any reason, you cannot make an 

appointment during these times and days, please reach out directly to the teacher.  Our teachers would be happy to 

meet with you at a time that works for you.  We look forward to seeing you and your students at conferences. 

 

Stay well, 

 

Gina Castellano 

Principal 


